Dear

22 Aden Grove
London N16 9NJ

14 March 1991

The Westminster Hockey Challenge 1991

Further to my letter dated 30th January, Westminster
City Council and Hampstead & Westminster Hockey Club are
very pleased to invite your Club to enter the 1991

Challenge.

Invitations are being sent to all participants in the
1990 Challenge and all other National/London League Clubs
based in London boroughs.

Details are as follows:-

Date

Yenue

Ent Fee

Awards

Facilities

Final
Details

7/8 September 1991

Paddington Recreation Ground, Maida Vale, London
W1l

A two-day event for mens' teams (ideally of
1st/2nd XI standard) with Group matches, play-
offs, semi-finals and final.

£50 per team. Payment will be requested when
final details are sent.

The Challenge Cup will be awarded to the winners
by Westminster City Council. A fair play award
will be awarded at the discretion of Epe umpires.

Food and soft drinks will be available at the
ground. Hot food and alcoholic drinks will be
available at Paddington Sports Club. Free car
parking will be provided.

Will be sent in early August.

We very much hope you will be able to accept this

invitation.

Whether you intend to accept or not, please

complete and send back the attached sheet as soon as

possible.

With

best regards.

Yours sincerely,

N4

NICK OPENSHAW
GENERAL SECRETARY
HAMPSTEAD & WESTMINSTER HOCKEY CLUB




